
 

 

 

 

05 July 2023 

Dear Simon and Helen 

Scrutiny of Digital Health Care Wales (DHCW) 

As you will be aware, we have recently undertaken an inquiry on the above. We would like to thank 
you, and your officials for contributing to our work by giving oral evidence on 26 October 2022 and 
by providing written evidence.  

Enclosed with this letter is a copy of the Committees’ report which was laid today. We look forward to 
receiving your response by Wednesday 16 August 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 
Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Mark Isherwood MS 
Chair, Public Accounts and Public 
Administration Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a 
Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care 
Committee  

Y Pwyllgor Cyfrifon Cyhoeddus a 
Gweinyddiaeth Gyhoeddus 

Public Accounts and Public 
Administration Committee

Senedd Cymru
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN

SeneddIechyd@senedd.cymru  
senedd.cymru/ SeneddIechyd  

Senedd CCGG@senedd.cymru  
senedd.cymru/Senedd CCGG 

0300 200 6565  

Welsh Parliament
Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN

SeneddHealth @senedd.wales  
senedd.wales/ SeneddHealth  
Senedd PAPA @senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/ Senedd PAPA  
0300 200 6565  

Simon Jones 
Chair, Digital Health and Care Wales 

Helen Thomas 
Chief Executive, Digital Health and Care Wales 
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